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2nd April 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Years 1 and 2, 
 
Re: Swimming Lessons for Summer Term 2025 
 
The children will be swimming every Wednesday morning throughout next term, starting on 
the first day back after Easter, Wednesday 23rd April and going through to Wednesday 16th July 
2025, twelve sessions in total. The coach will leave school at 9am, so please ensure your child 
arrives promptly. 
 
The price of the lessons and transport to and from The Venue, for the term will be £62.40 per 
child. Payment can be made in three instalments of £20.80 in Arbor. Please make your first  
payment by 1st May and full payment is due by the 1st July 2025. 
 
The Venue’s pool guidelines state: “Goggles should not be worn unless completely necessary, as 
some certificates can only be passed without them.” If your child needs to wear goggles and they 
are of a recognised brand i.e. ‘Zoggs’ or ‘Speedo’, please email admin@shenley.herts.sch.uk to 
advise school. 
 
As always, please tie long hair back and ensure that for their swimming lessons the girls wear 
one-piece costumes and the boys wear swimming trunks only (no Bermuda or swim shorts 
please). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Rachel Amos 
Headteacher 
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